
 
LIBERTON KIRK NEWS EXTRA 
February 2022 
 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
A belated “Happy New Year” I hope you managed to 
enjoy Christmas and New Year, it seems a while ago 
now. 
 

We now have a new facilities co-ordinator, 
Edna Matthews who you may meet if you are 
able to visit the halls or café. Please 
remember her in your prayers that she will 
feel welcomed and settle into the Kirk and her 
new job. 

 
We also welcomed Trevor Martindale a 
Church of Scotland Student who will be 
with us for the next 6 months. “Trevor 
is married to Dandan and they have two 
children, Arielle (9) and Theo (6). They 
are looking forward to being a part of all 
that God is doing at Liberton Kirk over the next 6 
months.” 
 

The last week in January was our 
Mission Sunday. There is a display in 
the Offering House which you might 
find interesting if you are able to come 
along. It is good to remember our 

Mission Partners in other parts of the world. 

 



 
I am looking forward to February beginning, January 
can feel like  a long bleak month. I always look forward 
to spring and the signs of new life poking through the 
earth and buds appearing on the trees. For months it 
looks like nothing is happening then suddenly green 
shoots appear and eventually beautiful flowers.   
 
The café and halls are beginning to get busier. I am 
pleased to say that the Senior Citizens Club starts again 
in February. We look forward to a varied programme of 
music and I believe we are having a fashion show which 
some of our helpers have been working hard on over 
the last few months.  
 
As restrictions start to be lifted some things we have 
not been able to do are now happening again. Early in 
March the Kirkgate Trust are holding a Jumble Sale. If 
you have any items you would like to donate please 
contact me on the number below. 
 
If we can help in anyway please don’t hesitate to get in 
touch. 
 
With Love  
Linda 
 
(07850411596) 
 
  


